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Rollie’s Farm

Join us for a Listening and 
Future Visioning Session!

Monday, July 25, 6-8pm
Wang Middle School
365 W Meadow Rd, Lowell, MA

Thursday, August 4, 6-8pm
Shedd Park - Pavilion
453 Rogers St, Lowell, MA

Translation services will be available 
in Portuguese, Khmer, and Spanish



Use the QR to view 
meeting information 
translated to Khmer, 
Portuguese and Spanish

You’re invited to help envision the 
future of Lowell’s histoic Farm!
Lowell Parks & Conservation Trust, 
Mass Audubon and Mill City Grows have 
partnered to protect Rollie’s Farm. We 
envision establishing an urban wildlife 
sanctuary, farm, and education center 
for the community of Lowell. 

We want to hear from you about how we 
can connect the Lowell community to 
nature at this location. Join one of our 
first Community Listening Sessions to 
learn more about the farm and share 
your ideas!


